From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/03/2025 9:28:19 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
13/03/2025

MR Chris Macleod
- 29 La Perouse ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please do not approve this development. Traffic is appalling at the roundabout already, and a
McDonalds would compound this dramatically and frustrate local residents. These small
streets cannot take more unnecessary traffic. If you have to have McDonald’s, put it on a main
road without the congestion of small streets which have residential properties and too many
high traffic businesses already. Thank you for using common sense to not approve this

submission.





